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DOC22/285615 

11 April 2022 
 
Planning and Assessment Division 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
Locked bag 5022 
Paramatta NSW 2124 
 
 
Attention: Nagindar Singh 

 
 

EPA Advice on Submissions Report – Gunlake Quarry Continuation Project 
 

Dear Ms Singh 

Thank you for the request for advice from Public Authority Consultation (PAE - 39009969), requesting 

that the NSW Environment Protection Authority (EPA) review of the Submissions Report for the Gunlake 

Quarry Continuation Project (Application SSD - 12469087) at 715 Brayton Road Marulan NSW 2579. I 

apologise for the delay in responding and appreciate the extension of time granted to submit the EPA’s 

response.  

The EPA has reviewed the following documents:  

• Gunlake Quarry Continuation Project, Submissions Report – EMM Consulting Pty Ltd - March 

2022 

The EPA understands that the proposal is to increase the tonnage of saleable products dispatched from 

the Quarry, with a commensurate increase in truck movements along local roads.  

The EPA has reviewed the Submissions Report and notes the proponents commitment to apply to vary 

the Environment Protection Licence (EPL 13012) if the proposal is granted approval. The EPA reiterates 

its advice that was also provided to the proponent in the EPA’s letter dated 9 November 2021, that upon 

approval of the Continuation Project, supporting information must be provided to the EPA. The 

supporting information must demonstrate how the premises will receive and manage up to 50,000 

tonnes of cured concrete waste per annum, along with the environmental controls that will be 

implemented in regard to this material, the storage location(s), tonnage verification and record keeping.  

The EPA has no further comments or recommendations on the proposal. 
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If you have any questions and would like to discuss the matter further, please contact Breanna Reynolds 

on 02 6229 7002 or at epa.southopsregional@epa.nsw.gov.au.  

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Matt Rizzuto 
Unit Head - Regulatory Operations Regional 
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